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Richard M. Esenberg 
Daniel P. Lennington 
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330 E. Kilburn Avenue, Ste. 725 
Milwaukee, WI 53202-3141 
 

VIA E-MAIL TO DAN@WILL-LAW.ORG,RICK@WILL-LAW.ORG   & U.S. MAIL TRANSMISSION 
 
Re: Your August 7th letter to Clerk Nagel 
 
Dear Counsels: 
 
Thank you for reaching out to our Clerk Char Nagel in letter dated August 7, 2024, 
concerning your complaint about purported “electioneering” activity at Neenah City Hall. 
 
While we respectfully disagree with your appraisal of both the facts and the applicable 
law as may relate thereto, in the interest of maintaining election integrity and avoiding 
even the appearance of impropriety, the subject material was immediately removed at the 
request of the citizen and will not be permitted to be re-posted. Moreover, nothing other 
than ballots and marking instruments will be present in our voting booths. 
 
Please advise if you have any questions. 
 
 
Cordially,  

 
 
David C. Rashid 
 
CC: Char Nagel, Clerk 
 Jane Lang, Mayor 
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